
TO OUR FRIENDS & CUSTOMERS: 

 

EACH YEAR DURING THE CHRISTMAS SEASON, WE TAKE GREAT 

PLEASURE IN SENDING A HEARTFELT MESSAGE TO ALL OUR FRIENDS 

AND CUSTOMERS.  HOW JOYFUL WE ARE THAT THIS TIME HAS COME  

AGAIN TO EXTEND TO YOU OUR SINCERE GRATITUDE BECAUSE IT IS 

GOOD FRIENDS AND CUSTOMERS LIKE YOU THAT MAKE OUR  

BUSINESS POSSIBLE.  MAY YOUR HOLIDAY BE FILLED WITH JOY AND 

THE COMING YEAR BE OVERFLOWING WITH ALL THE GOOD THINGS  

IN LIFE. 

 

WISHING YOU A MERRY CHRISTMAS AND A HAPPY NEW YEAR 

 

FROM THE STAFF AT MITTLER MOTORS 

 

PLEASE NOTE:  WE WILL BE CLOSED FROM DEC 24TH AND WILL RE-OPEN ON JAN 5TH. 

(DEC 24TH –OPEN HALF DAY FOR EMERGENCY SERVICE) 

                       WWW.MITTLERMOTORS.COM 

http://WWW.MITTLERMOTORS.COM

